
 

   

 

                               24.01.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m pleased to share that Centravis continues to operate without interruption, supported by 
stable energy and water supplies that keep our production lines running smoothly. Our 
equipment remains in excellent condition, reflecting the steady pace of our daily operations. 
Moreover, our dedicated team demonstrates unwavering commitment and readiness, 
positioning us to handle any potential challenges confidently. 
  
     Thank you for your continued trust. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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